
Good morning Gateway Guardians, 

Here is our news for Monday, Oct. 8th 

Today is our first GIVE club meeting in the library.  Everyone is welcome! Bring your lunch and join us to 

plan events for the year that will help our community.   

Tomorrow is the final High school and beyond spirit day. The theme is Jackson high school and college 

sweatshirt day, so be sure to wear your Jackson gear or favorite college sweatshirt!  

Have you had your conversations with your parents about your future plans? Please have your parent’s 

sign the half sheet of paper that you got with the High School and Beyond event flyer, and turn it into 

your first period teacher or the counseling office for a chance to win free Gateway gear!  There will be 

one winner per grade level!  Tomorrow is the last day to turn them in for the raffle! 

First period teachers please take a count of how many items students in your class sold and send it to 

Mrs. Walsh.  Tomorrow is the turn in day for all fundraiser items.  Please remember to bring in your 

envelope. 

Attention students, the Student Store will be open every Friday during lunch starting October 12th, that’s 

this Friday. 

Also, October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, please show your support this Friday and wear pink! 

The sixth grade fall social is today at 3pm and ends at 5pm.  Tickets are still available at lunch.  Come and 

join your friends! 

Study Hall is canceled for today. 

Remember Gateway, guard your character! 

 


